Alternative vehicle access into Christ Church
Sunday, 1st December 2019

Parishioners are reminded that on Sunday, 1st December
the Blue Lake Fun Run will take place from 8.00am.

As Bay Road will be closed to vehicular traffic, this will mean
that access into Christ Church will be restricted.

Parishioners are advised to approach from the west along
Railway Terrace and turn north into 1 traffic lane that will be
sectioned off to provide entry and exit to the church.

When exiting (if restrictions still in place), turn left into Bay
Road heading north, and turn into Helen Street.

Please see map below outlining the route to be taken.
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